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Greetings to Chair Mary Nichols and Members of the Board,

Combating Global Warming and achieving cleaner air are Priority #1 in creating and
maintaining a livable world for my grandchildren.  Therefore, I urge you to approve
the strengthened staff proposal for the Advanced Clean Trucks ("ACT") Rule.

We don't have time to waste in reversing Global Warming.  We must start the
transition to zero-emission trucks ASAP.  Cleaner air in the East Bay is badly needed
-- and it will contribute to slowing Global Warming. A win-win goal.

                                 Cheers,   Jack
 
               Jack Litewka -- Consultant                    
http://sophisticated-manager-jack-litewka.net/
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